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Danielle Fortin

From: Linda Brailean

Sent: October-09-18 11:44 AM

To: Danielle Fortin

Subject: RE: Street Sweeping

 

  

 

You have it memorized…that’s exactly what I need. Thanks!!!!! 

 

Have a great rest of the day!!! 

 

From: Danielle Fortin  

Sent: Tuesday, October 09, 2018 10:35 AM 

To: Linda Brailean <LBRAILEA@regina.ca> 

Subject: RE: Street Sweeping 

 

Hello Linda! 

 

Talk about a crazy day right after holidays! Phew!!  ! ☺ 

 

I will hopefully put the book in interoffice mail this afternoon!  Your area plus RPS & Club typically require books and in 

the books you need the calendar, contact list, maps and location breakdowns? 

 

Thanks again Linda, I will remember the requirements for the books one of these years! Lol 

 

Danielle 

 

From: Linda Brailean  

Sent: October-09-18 9:46 AM 

To: Danielle Fortin <DFORTIN@regina.ca> 

Subject: Street Sweeping 

 

Hi!  Hope you had a great Thanksgiving!   

 

I’m back from and was advised that Street Sweeping is scheduled for October 17th.  I’ll contact Club towing and 

advise when I’ve done that.  First day back and I’m on the phones as both Becca and Lorella are off today…so it’s a kind 

of crazy day for me.  If I don’t touch base with Club today, I will for sure tomorrow.  If you could send the books 

interoffice, that would be great.  I can run them to RPS and Club.  Thanks!!! 

 

Have a great day! 

 

Linda Brailean 

Coordinator, Parking Services 
Community Services Department 

City Services Division 

 

p: 306-777-6468 

f: 306-751-4475 
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e: lbrailean@regina.ca 

Regina.ca 

 

 
 




